
 
 

Consent to Release Food Allergy Information 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

TKLS works to minimize exposure to food allergens for all students.  While TKLS is dedicated to 

preventing allergen exposure, we cannot control food items brought from home by other 

students.  We utilize “The Healthy Lunch Box” services for lunch, which are “generally nut free” 

meals.  If you have specific questions please call and speak with Tobie Briner, Operations 

Manager. (281-444-8444) 

By alerting the parents of other students on the importance of allergen avoidance at school, we 

can minimize the occurrence of food allergen exposure to your child. 

TKLS has formulated a parent letter that can be distributed to your child’s class advising them of 

a student with a food allergy.  The letter does not identify your child, but details what food 

allergens should be left at home and steps to avoid cross contamination.  A copy of this letter is 

attached.  

By signing this consent, you are stating you have reviewed the aforementioned parent letter 

and agree to have the letter distributed to your child’s homeroom class. 

 

______________________________________________ 

Student’s Name 

______________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian 

______________________________________________ 

Date 


